Note Sheet

F. No. 17-10/AAJVS/2007-2008
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Blair regarding supply of fishing materials on 100% subsidy to the primitive

tribes.

The Assistant Director of Fisheries (HQ) has informed that the fishing
matenals on 100% subsidy basis for the year 2010-11 has already issued to
your representatlve during February, 2011. But details of beneficiaries

availed such subsidy has not received till date.

In this connection, the above said items collected by the Store
Keeper, AAJVS on 12022011 for 55 Great Andamanese and 218
Shompens, but due absence of Shri V. Palaiyan, PIC, Strait Island, Shri
Habil Lakra, Social Worker, Shompen Hut Complex, Campbell bay the same

could be distributed However, steps have been taken to distribute the same ~ ——

during this month.

Now. the Fisheries department has requested to provide No. of

beneficiaries availed the the same.

There are 55 Great Andamanese and 219 Shompens for which we

have to distribute these items.
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We may inform for him accordingly. Draft letter added for approval
please.
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